MINUTES OF THE ZAECLTIVZ COMMITTLZE
OF URANTIA BROTHsRHOOD

July 5, 1960

The regular meeting of the Executive Committee wus held at 8:00 P.M,
July 5, 1960, at 533 Diversey Parkway, Chicago 14, Illinois.

The following members were present, constituting a quorum:

Russell W. Bucklin James C. Mills

E. L, Christensen Anna Rawson

Philip A. Copenhaver, Jr. Marian T. Rowley
Everett M. Farwell Leone M. Sadler
William M. Hales William S, Sadler
Edmond F. J. Kulieke Sylvia B. Sunderland

Warren H, Kulieke

Ruth F.Burton was absent, The meeting was called to order by Warren Kulieke
with Marian Rowley acting as Secretary.

The minutes of the last meeting held on June 6,1960, were read and approved.
Upon motion duly made, seconded, and unanimously carried, the meeting re-
cessed for an informal discussion,

Mrs. Sunderland, as Secretary of the Domestic Extension Committes, presented
the revised statement prepared by the coumittec in answer to the question of
the local societies as to what the Brotherhood expects of a local society.
The revised statement was approved by the Executive Committee without further
comment and the Secretary-General was instructed to send it to the societies
and Field Representatives.

Dr. Sadler reported that a letter had been received from a representative

of Lowell Thomas with an excerpt from a forthcoming book about Sir Hubert
Wilkins, which mentioned the Urantia Book and our organization. Dr. Sadler
replied that the excerpt was acceptable to us, but suggested that it be re-
moved from the chapter in which it had been placed as the Urantia Book had

no connection with mental telepathy or extra-sensory perception, with which
the chapter was concerned. He suggested that it be included in another place.

The Chairman brought up the point that there seemed to have been some mis-
understanding regarding the requirements for becoming an Ordained Teacher,
and Dr,Sadler stated that the Committee on Education had set the standard

as ten majors.

Items for the July Quarterly News Letter were suggested and discussed.

Mr. Mills announced that he had arranged a trip to the West Coast in August
and had written the West Coast Urantia Society in an effort to set up a date
t6 meet with them sometime during the weekend of August 12,
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